BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
MAY 24, 1999

The Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission was called to order
at 7:00 PM by Vice-Chairperson David Hinds. Also present for the

Planning Commission were Jim Orlando, David Stewart, Bob Scharrer,
and Mike Kern. Two (2) people were in the audience.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Kern to approve Regular Meeting and
Public Hearing minutes of January 25, 1999. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Kern to set meeting dates for fiscal
year 1999-2000 as follows: May 24, July 26, September 27, and
November 22 in 1999 and January 24 and March 22 in 2000. Motion
carried 5-0.

Motion by Hinds, supported by Stewart to elect Mike Kern as Chairman
for fiscal year 1999-2000. Motion carried 4-0, Kern abstained.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Kern to elect David Hinds as Vice-Chair
for fiscal year 1999-2000. Motion carried 4-0, Hinds abstained.

Motion by Hinds, supported by Stewart to elect Lisa Murlick as Secretary
for fiscal year 1999-2000. Motion carried 5-0.

Discussion was held on the definition of public street. A definition
from the Saginaw County Planning Commission was reviewed. Planners
asked that the definition be reviewed by the township attorney.

Motion by Kern, supported by Stewart to set a Public Hearing- as part
of the July 26 regular meeting to consider amending the Zoning Ordinance
definition of public street. Motion carried 5-0. ’

Motion by Stewart, supported by Kern to adjourn at 8:00 PM,
Motion carried 5-0.

Sheila DiBerardino
Township Clerk



